
Submitter: Bruce Newman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I'm opposed to this measure. The mail-in voting has already been approved by 

Oregonians in a past election. It's cheaper, has worked welled for many years, and it 

allows older Oregonians an easy way to vote.  


